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I support SB 85 because I know the potential harm factory farming may cause 

animals as far as cruel practices, as well as how potentially harmful factory farming 

can be on the environment as a whole and on the land and communities surrounding 

the farms.  I am from Iowa, I was previously employed by a factory farm, and I know 

firsthand that factory farms left unchecked may cause harm to animals and the 

environment. 


